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Welcome back Freedom! 

We are so excited to see all the fun that 

rest of the year has in store, but please 

know we need YOU to make the magic 

happen for our students. 
 

We are beginning to look to next year and 

we’d love to have you on our team for 

the 2025-2026 school year.  Join us for 

a meeting or reach out to a board 

member for more information. 

 
 

- - - Important Dates - - -  
January  February 

1/3 January’s PTA Meeting 

1/10 No school (Professional Development 

Day) 

1/20 – No School  

(Martin Luther King Jr. Day) 

2/5 Teacher Dinner 

2/5, 2/6, 2/7 Parent Teacher Conferences 

& Early Out 

2/14 No School (Comp Day) 

2/17 No School 

(Presidents Day) 

 

OUR FEBRUARY PTA MEETING HAS BEEN MOVED TO  

JANUARY 31 @ 2:00. 
 

Hope to see you there! 
 

 

- - - Get Involved! - - - 
Our executive board and community members meet 

monthly to discuss updates, upcoming projects and needs. 
 

Meet us at the school on the first Friday of the month at 

2:00 or join us virtually here. 

 

Are you on our Facebook page?  

We post immediate needs, 

announcements, and updates here. 

 
 


